BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING JULY 26, 1999

The July Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission was called to
order at 7:00 PM by Chairman Mike Kern. Also present for the Planning
Commission were Jim Orlando, David Hinds, and David Stewart. Four (4)
people were in the audience.

Motion by Hinds, supported by Stewart to approve Regular Meeting minutes
of May 24, 1999. Motion carried 4-0.

The planners reviewed the site plan for a telecommunications tower
presented by Terri Wissmer of SDS Wireless Imnc. The proposed tower

would set on leased land on the Dixie Highway, parcel #05-10-6-21-3021-000.

The engineer's review letter from Gary Niethammer of RC Associates
was also discussed.

Motion by Hinds, supported by Stewart to table the site plan to a
special meeting set for August 9. The site plan needs to be updated to
meet conditions set forth in engineer's letter, project #020198,

and have township attorney review project for compliance with Ordinance.
Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Hinds, supported by Orlando to adjourn at 8:04 PM. DMotion
carried 4-0.

Sheila DiBerardino
Birch Run Township Clerk



